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! - Mr. Richard T. Kennedy, Comissioner
[. U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
[ Washington, D.C. 20555
E
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E Dear Comissioner Kennedy:

i I wish to have a copy of a lecture you delivered on March 27, before the
Brown University Center for Energy Studies, in Providence, Rhode Island.

. The lecture was entitled " Availability of Primary Energy Resources and_

Technology".|~
9
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4 In the lecture you referred to a Mitre Corporation Study of the capital
E requirements for the U.S. if the goal of 20% solar of our total energy
E demand were to'be realized by the year 2000. I would like to have the

specific reference to the Mitre Corporation study.

.
Thank you for your assistance in this ir.atter. -
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f Sincerely yours,
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